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September 3, 2013 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re:  Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization,  
File No. ITC-214-19970807-00477 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is being filed to inform the Federal Communications Commission 
(“FCC” or “Commission”) that international Section 214 authorization, File No. 
ITC-214-19970807-00477, held by Globecomm Systems, Inc. is hereby 
surrendered.  The company believed that this Section 214 authorization had 
previously been cancelled, but recently learned that this authorization is still active 
in the FCC’s database.  The authorization is being surrendered as an administrative 
matter to update the FCC’s records.  As the company does not provide service to 
any customers pursuant to this authorization,1 it is not required to provide notice of 
discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 
63.19. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned counsel for Globecomm Systems, 
Inc. if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Colleen King 
 
Colleen King 
 

 
1  The company continues to provide services pursuant to its other 
international Section 214 authorization, File No. ITC-214-20030811-00396.  The 
company is accordingly retaining that authorization. 


